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Tracy MacDonNALD - CHAIR/CENTRAL REGION, GLYN GEORGE - VICE-CHAIR/PuBLIC REPRESENTATIVE,
STEPHEN CLARK - PuBLIC REPRESENTATIVE, LoOuISE PINSENT PARSONS - PuBLIC REPRESENTATIVE,
PATRICIA RODGERS - EASTERN REGION, DONNA LUTHER - WESTERN REGION,

Stacey KNUDSEN - LABRADOR/GRENFELL REGION, KELLY BARRON - ADVANCED PRACTICE,
KrRYsta Simms - PrRAcCTICE, VALERY GOULDING - EDUCATION/RESEARCH,

CRYSTAL NORTHCOTT - ADMINISTRATION, KiM LEGGE - AT LARGE, TONYA RYAN - AT LARGE,
LYNN Power - ExecuTive DIRECTOR
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GOVERNANCE HIGHLIGHTS

The 66th Annual General .
Meeting of the College of The operating year
Registered Nurses of saw the election of a
Newfoundland & Labrador  new Chair & Vice-Chair
was held virtually

College Council held
virtual meetings in June,
October & March



Leadership

Announcements

The College was
pleased to announce
the following additions
to Council:

Ms. Donna Luther,
Western Region
Councilor,

Ms. Kimberley Legge,
Councilor at Large, and

Ms. Tonya Ryan,
Councilor at Large.




Meeting ot College Council
JUNE 2020

* Council approved By-Law amendments related to Emergency
Licensure.

» Council accepted the Strategic Outcome Monitoring Report as
evidence of satisfactory progress in the 2019-2020 period.

» Council approved the scope of practice of an RN who is issued
an interim NP license.



Meeting ot College Council
OCTOBER 2020

* Council voted to discontinue the "Honorary Membership” to
better reflect the organizations role as a regulatory bodly.

* Council made resources available to assist with the production
of a new website which will have great benefit to registrants
and the public.



° @
MEETING OF COLLEGE COUNCIL
MARCH 2021

« Council repealed the call for Resolutions and Motions which takes place at the
Annual General Meeting (AGM).

« Memorial University’s nurse practitioner (NP) program received a gold-star
review and a full seven-year approval from the College. The annual reports for
the IEN/re-entry and the BN Programs were positively received by Council.

e The Canadian Nurses Association presented to Council changes to their

governance and membership model. Further information will be released to
RNs at the CNA AGM.
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MEETING OF COLLEGE COUNCIL
MARCH 2021

« Council voted to create a community reference group, intended to guide the
College to gain public input on regulatory policies and processes.

 College Council approved the budget for the 2021-22 fiscal year.
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